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Dear Parent / Carer       October 2023 

 

 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

 

Tempest photographers will be visiting the school on Friday 3rd November 2023. 

 

All children will have their individual photograph taken.  All siblings within school 

will have their photograph taken as a family.  This will take place on Friday 3rd 

November during the school day.  Either on the day or shortly after your child will 

bring home ‘proof’ photograph/s for you to see.  Class photographs will be taken during 

the Summer Term.   

 

If your child has PE on this day please send them into school in full uniform with 

their PE kit so they can change. 

 

Details of how to order online will be provided with the proof photograph. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs N Kelly 

Head Teacher 
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